
 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT  

 

 

PROCUREMENT OF CONSULTING SERVICES FOR THE DEPARTMENT OF 

TOURISM’S ADVOCACY PROGRAMS AND CAMPAIGNS (3RD POSTING) 

(DOT-BAC-REI NO. 2021-009) 

 

Due to lack of quorum and scheduled QMS trainings on September 10, 13 and 14, 2021, 
notice is hereby issued to declare the postponement of the Opening of Eligibility Requirements 
for the above-mentioned procurement project.  

 
The updated schedule of activities is as follows: 
 

Activities Schedule 

Opening of Eligibility  
Documents/ Eligibility 

Check 

Date: September 16, 2021 
Time: 10:30 A.M. 
Venue: 6th Floor Multi-Purpose Hall,  
DOT Bldg., 351 Sen. Gil Puyat Ave., 
Makati City 
 
The conduct of the Opening of Eligibility Requirements may 
be witnessed by all prospective bidders via Google Meet. 
Please send the following details to dot.bac@tourism.gov.ph 
not later than 5:00 P.M. of September 15, 2021: 
 

 Name of Representative(s) – maximum of two (2) 

 Company Name and Contact Number 

 Email Address  

 
 

For the guidance and information of all concerned. 

 

 

                                                                                                 

OIC-USEC. REYNALDO L. CHING 

                                                                                                   DOT-BAC Chairperson 
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